
REPORT OF STANDING COMMITTEE – Senate Health and Human Services 

 

Also MR. PRESIDENT: 

The Committee on Senate Health and Human Services respectfully reports that it has had under 

consideration SB 5, and HB 1010 and returns the same with the recommendation that said bills do pass, 

and having been certified as uncontested, be placed on the consent calendar.  

Also MR. PRESIDENT: 

The Committee on Senate Health and Human Services respectfully reports that it has had under 

consideration the nomination of Laurie Gill of Hughes County, Pierre, South Dakota, to the Secretary of 

the Department of Social Services and returns the same with the recommendation that the Senate advise 

and consent to the confirmation of said appointment. 

 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

    /s/ WAYNE H. STEINHAUER 

    Wayne H. Steinhauer, Vice-Chair 
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